
Possibly selling boat

Posted by Joe - 2010/12/31 11:31

Big D or anyone else that might be interested. I am looking at another boat. It is not quite the step that I want to take, as I would rather go to something with at least a 150 on it. However I found an extremely clean 1997 Skeeter SS90 with a 90 HP Yamaha. It is about a foot larger than my boat, newer and should fit in my garage.

Being that we are snowed in right now and would not be fishing for awhile I thought that I would put out some feelers to help me make my decision. If I didn't just put out \$4000 on a new transmission for my truck I would probably pull the trigger on the deal without any hesitation.

So I was wondering if anyone has an interest in my boat. As you know it is a Skeeter Strada with a 75 HP Mercury engine, EZ- Loader trailer. Always been Garaged. (Even by previous owner Marty)

Let me know if anyone is interested. Kenny please give me your 2 cents as I know you believe I should wait for something bigger. I included a picture of the boat that I am considering.

<http://outcastbass.com/images/fbfiles/images/DSC00013.JPG>

=====

Re:Possibly selling boat

Posted by Kenny - 2010/12/31 18:29

Joe, I would say that it depends on the price and condition! Of course you realize that we are talking about a 14 year old boat, motor and trailer so condition of each can go from good to terrible depending on the maintenance habits of the previous owner and has this owner been the original?

=====

Re:Possibly selling boat

Posted by Joe - 2011/01/01 02:21

Thanks for responding Ken. I wrote a few questions to the owner regarding the equipment and to find out if he is the original owner. I will probably speak to him this weekend. He is asking \$6000

=====

Re:Possibly selling boat

Posted by Leigh - 2011/01/01 09:02

Joe, the NADA blue book on this boat, motor & trailer is only \$4110.00

=====

Re:Possibly selling boat

Posted by Kenny - 2011/01/01 13:20

I would only think \$4100.00 is if it is in not good but GREAT condition! \$6000.00 is bullshit that's why it's not sold that shit is overpriced! Where is it located?

=====

Re:Possibly selling boat

Posted by Joe - 2011/01/01 14:14

Upstate N.Y. Wurtsboro. Thanks for your comments. As you know I am happy with my boat and know what I have. However I thought I might be able to move up with out a large investment. I will speak to the guy anyway. However your points make me feel like I can either make a low offer or stick with, my boat, that I know works fine for our club.

=====

